
UPDATE - QANTAS COMPENSATION

Thanks to all affected Qantas workers for your
ongoing patience as we work through the
complex process of compensation.

WHAT’S HAPPENING NOW
The Court has now made orders which will enable the Settlement
Distribution Scheme to commence.

Maurice Blackburn, which will administer the fund, must now receive
the compensation amount from Qantas within 14 days.

From then, the process for settlement will commence. We’ll provide
further updates as soon as we can.

Further information will be provided regarding the process for workers
to have their claims assessed. The claims will be assessed in
accordance with the principles set out in Justice Lee’s judgment and
may be for economic and/or non economic loss

WHERE CAN I GET UPDATES?
Maurice Blackburn has set up a
website which will be kept updated as
more information becomes available: 

DO I HAVE TO DO ANYTHING RIGHT NOW?

GO HERE

HOW WILL I BE CONTACTED?
You may be contacted by email or, if Maurice Blackburn only has a
phone number for you, by phone. If they don’t have your phone number
or an email address, you will be contacted via post.

You don’t have to do anything until you’re contacted by Maurice
Blackburn.

PENALTY HEARINGS TO COME
For over four years TWU members have
fought hard to ensure justice for themselves
and their families, but also to hold Qantas to
account for its actions. Penalty hearings will
take place between 19-21 May and the TWU
will argue that Qantas should have to pay a
substantial penalty for its actions.
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